
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 9th October 2020

We are Learning:

 English – Learning about non fiction texts and making our own information book on animals.

 Art – Exploring line through different mark making mediums. Making observational drawings of 

autumn findings and wax relief leaves.

 Maths – Learning about addition and subtraction, fact families and number bonds. Using part 

whole model and bar models.

 Science – Continuing to learn about animals including humans; comparing.

 Phonics – ur, ow, oi, ear, air, ure, er

PLEASE REMEMBER…

 Read at home every night and talk about your reading books. Please record what page they 

read to in the comments section. Books will be changed every day. You will find common 

exception words in your child’s Reading Diary. Please help your child to read and spell them –

just take a few at a time!

PE Days.

Please come in wearing your PE kit on these days:

Penguins – Wednesday and Friday

Puffins  - Thursday and Friday

Clubs

If your child is participating in a sports club please remember they need to come to school wearing 

their PE kit.

Penguins and Puffins had great fun making leaf creatures inspired by the work of Goldsworthy

All the children worked really hard on writing their own story of Wild, with many beginning to use 
good finger spaces, Capitals and full stops. Well Done Year 1. We really enjoyed reading them!

We now start our new topic of:

Homework

Year 1 homework will start on Teams after half term.  We will remind you again at the time.

Individual School Photos

On Thursday 15th October Geoff, our wonderful

school photographer from Lawrence Godfrey, will be

coming to take individual school photographs of the

children at our Brockham site and visiting Leigh on

Friday 16th October. Unfortunately, this year we will

not be able to provide the opportunity for sibling

photographs.

https://www.lawrencegodfrey.co.uk

https://www.lawrencegodfrey.co.uk/

